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Township of Brock Interoffice Memorandum  

 

To:  Mayor and Member of Council  

From:  Wayne Ward, Manager Facilities and IT 

Subject: Video Surveillance Policy, Beaverton park washrooms 

Date:  Wednesday, January 18, 2023 

Upon further investigation it has been determined that there are no security cameras that have 

been installed in the vicinity of the Beaverton Harbour or Beaverton Park washrooms. 

The current security camera installation at the Randy Skinner Splash Pad requires new 

equipment to be installed to maintain full operation of the system.  

This will be looked into upon completion of the Harbour review to determine if additional security 

cameras or surveillance equipment is required. 

 

 
End of Memorandum 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Wayne Ward 
Manager Facilities and IT 

 


